
SSPOA text vote on District 30 request to help fund pool expenses. 
 
District 30 commissioners talked with Jamie about the following: 
 
—There is a chemical shortage and prices are MUCH higher than normal. 
 
—They need us to cover the costs of opening the pool 
 
—Estimated costs would be around $3500....this covers all chemicals and pays Chris to 
maintain. 
 
—They found enough chemicals in stock that could be bought now for whole summer 
 
—There is a fear the equipment may not fully work, so step one is to paint and fill the 
pool....then turn equipment on to see if it works.....D30 is willing to do this part 
 
—if the equipment works....then the POA will pay the $3500 
 
—if the equipment doesn’t work....then we regroup to see what additional cost will be 
 
_the POA won’t spend anything until we know if the equipment works 
 
We need to decide if we are good with the $3500 commitment, if we are then they will 
proceed to paint, fill and test equipment 
 
At this point we’re looking at late June/early July for opening because it takes a few 
weeks for treating water and getting inspections 
 
The board voted by text today. Eight voted yes. One board member did not vote. 
 


